
Water supply connection for the patch of land near Kansapada Anganwadi
Kendra

A small patch of land near Kansapada Anganwadi was being used to cultivate seasonal flowers

and some vegetables. However, due to the lack of proper water supply to this land, the villagers

were not able to utilize this area well. The UBA team, with the help of our Registrar Offtg., Mr.

Debaraj Rath and the Engineering Section of our institute, solved this problem. The entire land

was properly cleaned, and unwanted bushes were removed using machines before laying proper

water supply pipes. This activity was conducted in January 2023. During our visit to the

Kansapada Anganwadi, Mr. Rath donated a wheelchair for the villagers to help the elderly and

sick.
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